
Legislators, 
 
Why does the Governor and the Democrat Legislators keep trying to strip the "rights" of Oregonians?  SB 
797 and SB 858 are their latest attempts to do just that. The bills make no sense and do nothing to save 
lives. I stand strong against both bills! 
 
Thank you, 
 
Jim Corso 
288 B St 
Creswell, OR 97426 
 


